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To Whom it May Concern,  
 
           I am writing as a Member of the Dandie Dinmont Terrier Club of America. I am writing to stringently 
oppose the AGALA029 Netherbarns  Project!!!!! What are you people thinking???? Could you come up 
with ANY FASTER way to kill tourism and bring about economic ruin to the entire Valley of the Tweed 
than to build a bunch of townhouses right smack in front of a National Treasure????? That kind of abject 
stupidity should be left to us Yanks. This Netherbarns Project should be stopped, period, because it will 
absolutely destroy Abbotsford, and with it, totally destroy the Tourist economy that fuels the entire  
region. 
 
          I am imploring you to rethink this Folly. Abbotsford, should forever remain a pristine jewel, a beacon 
to all who venture to the area.......unfettered and perfect, just as Sir Walter Scott imagined her.  Not stuck 
beside some ugly, not properly planned, project for a Quick Buck. Sir Walter Scott, deserves better.  
Abbotsford deserves better from you. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Joan M. Rezzolla, 25 yr Member of DDTCA and former National Coordinator of ACT for Dandies 


